Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association

President Treasurer Secretary Good & Welfare Coordinator
Don Alford Ken Cole Fred Morse Al Mitchell Mike Jackson
573-1063 679-6703 383-2410 679-5974 525-0153

E Mail

donlora@sympatico.ca

Meeting Tuesday September 14/2010 10,30 A,M, Macassa Bay Yacht Club.

There were 61 Pensioners in attendance. Oldest Retiree, Tom Kearney attended the meeting and was
welcomed by all. Tom resides at Macassa Lodge, and keeps himself busy with the female staff.

Tom spoke well of the lodge.

Treasurers report as of aug. 27/2010, $3201.96

Good & Welfare visited or in contact with, A. Agostinelli J. Ricotonne B. Hesp E. Gilby G. Hooker
T. Kearney J. Fisher R. Leist Report F. Morse (Knee Operation) B. Midwinter (Heart By- Pass
Surgery) W. Peters (Hip fell off ladder) ’

Due to a large donation made to this Association by Frank Holk Motion any retiree that donates
$500.00 or more be made an Honourary Life Member (Carried) Frank Holk is are first Honourary Life
Member. Congratulations and thank you Frank.

A suggestion by J. Runbles that we show are support for our troops in Afghnistan and donate to
“Operation Santa Clause: in Kandahar/ This program is just for Canadian Armed Forces.The Ex. Local
288 will donate same $500.00. Constitution was suspended for this vote. (Carried)

Wayne Murray Classic Horse Shoe Pitch Tournament Thanks to Steve Morelli & Pit Crew a great day
‘was had by all. 2010 Champions Curly Rawcliffe Brian House
2010 Runner ups Bob Donavan  Bill Pasel

Thank You to all who attended the Remembrance Day Parade

Under the weather contact Al Mitchell.

Moved call F, Morse.

Next Meeting Tuesday Dec. 14/2010 10.30. A.M. Macassa Bay Yacht Club.

If you have an E Mail Address please forward it to mike.bo@cogeco.ca (Mike Jackson our
Coordinator) This will aid us in contacting members with any important information and late changes.

Onging talks with city hall benefits department regarding pre 1948 members and their medical
coverage under prescription drugs deduction. Local 288 will be asked to continue with these inquiries

The Ex wishes all a very Merry Xmas and a healthy New Year.

)
W gl
Fred Morse%SZ



